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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 25 September 2012 
 
 
Review of Affordable Warmth 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee met on 10 September and received a presentation from Tristar/Vela 
Homes regarding their housing stock, including: 
 

• Category 1 Hazard  

• SAP ratings  

• Measures currently planned to address energy efficiency and affordable 
warmth 

 
Information regarding the energy efficiency of other Registered Providers housing 
stock was also circulated. 
 
Members received information regarding Green Deal and Energy Company 
Obligation, which will be replacing CESP and CERT funding schemes, and the roles 
Stockton may take in providing these schemes.    
 
The draft Stockton-on-Tees Seasonal Health & Wellbeing Strategy was presented at 
the meeting, and Members discussed how this strategy could link with and inform the 
final recommendations of scrutiny review.  The Committee believed that clear 
reporting structures for delivering the strategy needed to be in place.  
 
The final report is scheduled to be presented to Cabinet in February 2013. 


